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May 6, 2024 

 
Hello, 

Thank you so much for entrusting your students at UMHSA as we continue to 
deliver the best education ever. Your partnership is meaningful and well 
appreciated. 
 
As we approach warmer temperatures, we have noticed students wearing 
attire that is inappropriate. Although we are fully aware that our building is 
not equipped to have the proper HVAC systems working, we still must 
remember to dress appropriately. 
Moving forward, and as a reminder, we are asking all parents to partner with 
us so that we can maintain the best and most respectful environment at 
UMHSA. 
 
Therefore, please review your child’s attire as they are preparing to enter the 
school.  Shorts and skirts should be at knee’s length or extremely close to the 
knee. We are asking that all body parts are covered. Additionally, we are 
asking that all students wear clothing that will not allow any type of 
undergarments to be seen. 
 
If a student does not adhere to the dress code, the following steps will be 
followed: 
 

1. An opportunity to change clothes. 

2. A parent may be contacted to bring alternative clothing. 

3. A student may be subject to disciplinary actions. 

This applies to all UMHSA students and we ask that you reference our SPS 
Student Code of Conduct for further understanding, protocols and policies. 
Our goal is to not disturb any educational process that our phenomenal staff 
is providing to our scholars. Yet, we cannot allow any inappropriate, 
disrespectful, or unprofessional attire to be worn. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me. 

 

Thanks, 

Orlando T. Bogins 

Orlando T. Bogins, 
Principal 


